Unit Security Contacts: 
On Wednesday, December 20th, you received a communication regarding changes to the Finance module of the AITS Security Application that are the result of adding an iBuy (the University's new e-procurement solution) increment to that system.  Very shortly, information about processing access requests and getting started with iBuy will be posted on the iBuy Web site in the "Get Started" section.  In the meantime, the iBuy Project Team is asking for your partnership as we enter the University-wide deployment period of January 2007 - June 2007.
To facilitate a smooth rollout, the Team is working with each college to coordinate timely informational and training events.  As staff participate in these events, you will begin to receive requests for iBuy access.  As the requests come, please submit them in accordance with the dates outlined in the iBuy deployment schedule.  This is imperative in order to ensure that appropriate security and iBuy approval workflows are in place for your users.
To learn more about iBuy, and to access the detailed University-wide deployment schedule, please visit the iBuy Web site at: www.iBuy.uillinois.edu.
If you have questions or need additional information, please contact Karen Deering (kdeering@uillinois.edu), Training & Communication Coordinator.  Thank you in advance for your support.  We look forward to working with you.
